

## FROM THE TEACHERS:

**Mass & Formal Uniform**: Monday, March 27 at 10:30 a.m. in the SAC. Formal uniform required. Parents are invited and welcome to attend.

Walk Through the American Revolution March 30 & 31: Our 5th grade will experience the Walk Through the American Revolution on campus. Students are encouraged to dress up as the person they will be portraying. Please help your student find appropriate clothing around the house for this event. The <u>program website</u> has wonderful and simple costume ideas. This on-campus field trip will be done with their social studies class. A letter from your child's social studies teacher explaining the activity, costume options, assigned parts, and other details was sent out last week. Please help your child with memorization of their <u>colored</u> Character and Word Cards.

All parents are invited to attend the event which will be held in our SAC according to the schedule. Please see the <u>WTAR 5th</u> link for assigned dates and times.

## 5th GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

**Birthdays**: Mrs. Erin Husli celebrates her birthday on April 1. Please join us in wishing her a very happy birthday! Mrs. Husli's favorites

Grace and Blessings,

Maritza Campo - 5th Grade CoRPC maritzascampo@gmail.com

Veronica Martinez - 5th Grade CoRPC vero1225@yahoo.com